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Petitioner Email of 11 October 2016 

As discussed on the phone this afternoon I am writing to give you written 
confirmation of our wish to withdraw our online petition with the Scottish 
Government. 

We have had a meeting with Senior Officers from SFRS and we know have to 
reluctantly agree that the Museum of Fire will not be able to stay at its existing 
location at 76 Lauriston Place, Edinburgh and will be moved back to McDonald 
Road. The Volunteers at the museum have been asked to agree to helping with this 
process of developing the site and assist in moving the collection. 

Its not the result we had hoped for but we have to be realistic and accept the change 
and hopefully be involved in this process and so the need for the online petition is no 
longer needed. 

I would like to thank you personally for all the help and guidance you have given our 
group especially during the period when I was abroad on holidays. 

Sincerely 

Colin Fraser 

 


